
 

Week 8- 15th May 20 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you and yours are well. 
 
We are receiving government advice daily regarding reopening. 
 
I surveyed the parents of Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 yesterday as these are the year 
groups judged by the Government to be in the first phase. Many thanks for the overwhelming 
response - nearly all parents responded. 
Yes 30% No 70%. 
Obviously I have to plan and risk assess for everyone returning but it does give an indication of the 
feeling of you all at the moment. I will pass your concerns on to the relevant authorities. 
 
I will keep you updated with my plans as to how and when we could return and what this would look 
like for your child. 
I also appreciate the difficulty of only sending one of your children back to school if your other children 
are not in the Year Groups that are being asked to return. None of this is easy to understand or plan 
for as you can imagine. It is also difficult if you are being asked to return to work yourselves without 
school being able to have your children in yet. This is not an easy situation at all and I am sorry. 
Hopefully we will turn a corner soon. 
 
Work 
Please continue to do as much as you can and do not worry. I will be posting a school task on the 
website on Monday. 
 
 
Please continue to pray the Rosary in this month of May and be assured of my prayers, 
 

Love God, Love One Another 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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